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Executive Office for Immigration Review  
to Host Stakeholder Meeting 

 
SUMMARY:  The Executive Office for Immigration Review (EOIR) invites interested parties to 
attend a stakeholder meeting at EOIR headquarters. Stakeholders are also invited to submit 
questions in advance, which will be used to inform the meeting agenda.  
    
DATE:  Thursday, Nov. 17, 2016, from 10 a.m. – 11:30 a.m. (Eastern Standard Time) 
 
LOCATION:  5107 Leesburg Pike, Suite 1800, Falls Church, VA. 
 
RSVP:  To RSVP and propose agenda items for the meeting, please contact Lauren Alder Reid, 
Chief & Counsel of EOIR’s Office of Communications and Legislative Affairs, at 
EngageWithEOIR@usdoj.gov by noon on Thursday, Oct. 27, 2016. In person attendance will be 
limited to the first 60 individuals to RSVP and, unless otherwise indicated by follow-up 
correspondence, each organization should send no more than two representatives. EOIR will also 
provide a webinar and call-in option for those who wish to attend remotely.  
 
In your email, please indicate the name(s) of the attendee(s), your organization, an email address, 
whether you wish to attend in person or remotely, and any questions you would like to submit for 
consideration.  
 
For those who RSVP, EOIR will confirm your attendance by Thursday, Nov. 10, 2016, to include 
sending instructions for visiting EOIR headquarters or attending the meeting remotely, as 
applicable.  
   

— EOIR — 
 

The Executive Office for Immigration Review (EOIR) is an agency within the Department of Justice.  Under 
delegated authority from the Attorney General, immigration judges and the Board of Immigration Appeals interpret 
and adjudicate immigration cases according to United States immigration laws.  EOIR’s immigration judges conduct 
administrative court proceedings in immigration courts located throughout the nation.  They determine whether 
foreign-born individuals – whom the Department of Homeland Security charges with violating immigration law – 
should be ordered removed from the United States or should be granted relief from removal and be permitted to 
remain in this country.  The Board of Immigration Appeals primarily reviews appeals of decisions by immigration 
judges.  EOIR’s Office of the Chief Administrative Hearing Officer adjudicates immigration-related employment 
cases.  EOIR is committed to ensuring fairness in all of the cases it adjudicates. 
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